CITY OF NEW ORLEANS

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

September 15, 1986

SIDNEY J. BARTHELEMY
MAYOR

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am writing this letter at the request of, and as a
recommendation for Mickey Redwine, President of
Dynamic Cable Construction Company, Inc.

Dynamic Cable is currently building the cable TV
system in the Vieux Carre section of New Orleans

for Cox Cable. This is a unique area with many
businesses as well as residents, and as such demands
unique methods of construction. In spite of the
unusual working conditions, the project is currently
ten (10) months ahead of schedule.

I would highly recommend Dynamic Cable Construction

Company for underground construction projects, and feel
their French Quarter project will be a milestone in this
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